
 

 

  
 

Milan, August 1st, 2019 
To: 
Professor  
Monjur Ahmed,  
Rosa M Jimenez Rodriguez,  
Pashtoon Murtaza Kasi 
Editors in Chief  
The World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology 
  
Re: Invited Editorial 02861617, “A new Era for Pancreatic Endoscopic Ultrasound: from 

imaging to molecular pathology of Pancreatic Cancer” R1 version 

Dear Editors, 

Please find attached the revised version of the above mentioned invited editorial that we 

wish to be considered for publication in WJGO. 

 

We are pleased that the editorial team and reviewers found merits in our review and did 

not raise specific concerns. We have made the few editorial changes suggested by the Editor, 

and we now hope that the manuscript can be considered suitable for publication. 

Best regards 

 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
With best wishes, 
Yours sincerely, 
Gabriele Capurso MD, PhD 

Pancreato-Biliary Endoscopy and Endosonography Division 
Pancreas Translational & Clinical Research Center 
San Raffaele Scientific Institute IRCCS, Vita-Salute San Raffaele University, Milan, Italy 


